
  
 

 

 

Welcome to the Fall 2019 semester! 

   

University College Staff and their email contact information: 

                             

              Bobbie B. DeCuir, Ph.D            Gail Bonhomme, Ph.D           Sue Ann Ozbirn, M.Ed 

              Dean             Associate Dean           Assistant Dean 
                          bobbie@louisiana.edu          gail.bonhomme@louisiana.edu  ozbirn@louisiana.edu 

 

 
 

                                      
 

                Brent Romero, Ed.D                 Sharon Williams-Gregory,BGS  Whitney Kidder, BS    
                BGS Academic Advisor           GSO Academic Advisor              Administrative Assistant 

                bromero@louisiana.edu            sharon.gregory@louisiana.edu   whitney@louisiana.edu 

          
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
FALL Semester Reminders: 

 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 27 
LAST DAY TO APPLY FOR 

BACCALAUREATE DEGREE 

FOR 2019 FALL SEMESTER 

 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 3/ 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 4 

FALL HOLIDAY FOR 

FACULTY AND STUDENTS 

 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7   
UNIVERSITY COLLEGE PANEL 
(*Mandatory attendance for  

Fall 2019/Spring 2020 
Graduates) 

 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28- 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 1 

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAYS 

 

MONDAY-FRIDAY, 
DECEMBER 9-13 

2019 FALL SEMESTER FINAL 

EXAMINATIONS 

 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20 
2019 UNIVERSITY COLLEGE 

FALL COMMENCEMENT 

(8am-Convention Center) 
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UNIVERSITY COLLEGE PANEL 

University College will hold a panel discussion on Thursday, 

November 7th starting at 5:30pm. Past alumni of University 

College have been invited to discuss their success in their 

current occupations with their Bachelors of General Studies 

degree. If you are planning on graduating in either the Fall 

2019 or Spring 2020 semester, attendance at this event is 

mandatory 

STUDENT ADVISING FOR SPRING 2020 

University College provides advising for their students 
throughout the semester and not just in the formal two 
week advising period. If you wish to make an appointment 
with an academic advisor for the Spring 2020 semester, 
please call (337)482-6829. Please click the link below: 
https://universitycollege.louisiana.edu/current-
students/advising 
 

LAST DAY TO DROP CLASSES OR RESIGN FROM THE 

UNIVERSITY 

A reminder that the last day to drop classes with a “W” or 

resign from the university for the Fall 2019 semester is 

Thursday, November 7th. 

GRADUATING IN ABSENTIA 

Attendance at commencement ceremonies is mandatory 

for University College graduates. If special circumstances 

prevent you from attending, a completed Absence from 

Commencement Request Form needs to be submitted to 

the Dean two weeks prior to the ceremony.  
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